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George W. Bush Library Visit 

           Winner Golden Quill Award 2012 

Article by Dewie Overby photos by Lifer 

Steve and I, along with our friend Dan Harrison, thoroughly enjoyed our outing with the North 

Texas Region Cadillac & LaSalle Club to the George W. Bush Library.  Approaching from the 

North on Central Expressway, signs clearly directed us to exit and turn on to SMU Boulevard.  

Close parking is across the street, with overflow parking only a block away. 

After passing through security and purchasing our tickets, we saw exhibits of lavish gifts 

to the President and Mrs. Bush from foreign countries. Next, we passed into an open 

foyer, where every 15 minutes,  a  3-D introductory film displays above your heads.  It is 

a very realistic representation of active Americans that rotates around the room then 

appears to “freeze” into etched images of limestone. 

Saving the exterior patio with the statues of the two Presidents Bush for last, we began our self-paced 

journey through the exhibit area.  A smart-phone app is available which turns a phone into a headphone-

like device, but we chose to read the descriptions on our own.  At several points, there are small seating 

areas with short video presentations.  There is campaign memorabilia, 

facts about the 36 days of the Bush-Gore election outcome, informational 

displays about issues during Bush’s presidency, exhibits on women’s and 

humanitarian issues, and even displays of Laura’s dresses.  A twisted beam 

from the World Trade Center is surrounded by exhibits about 9/11.  In the 

Decision Points room with computer monitors, you and your group choose a conflict (such as Hurricane 

Katrina or Saddam Hussein), hear expert reports/opinions, vote on how you would have responded, then 

hear President Bush explain how he responded and why.  There are several 

hands-on educational activities for young people as well. 

Of course there is a reproduction of the Oval Office where you can have your 

picture made sitting in the President’s chair and a lovely replica of the Rose Garden.  We took 

our pictures in front of the Presidents’ statues, checked out the gift shop, and left for a deli-

cious Italian dinner at Campisi’s. 

The museum does a wonderful job of informing the public about George W. Bush and his presidency.  

 

More photes on our web site 
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George W. Bush Library Visit 
 

Rubye Musser greeted the 
NTXCLC visitors and helped 

direct them to the exhibits 

Neil Jefferson outside the Oval 

Office.   

John & Jackie Rodda at the Preident’s 
desk—”Should we answer the hot line, it 

may important?” 

Ron Fishell, Gerry  Terranova,  Dan Harrison, Rubye & Bob 

Musser,  Dewie & Steve Overby 

NTXCLC Visitors—John and Jackie  Rodda,  Mark McCay,  Justin  Burgiss,  Tony Yates, Keith Beers,  

Minnie Bedrick, Randoll  and Joyce  Reagan, Ron Fishell, Neil  Jefferson,  Gerry  and Beverly  Terranova, 

Bill Levy, Rubye Mae & Bob Musser, Dan Harrison,  Steve & Devvie Overby,  Norm and Pauline Ofsted, 

and Johnna  Gullett 
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Notes  From our Members 

We are very glad you arraigned for the tour of the Bush Library. It was a very enjoyable and 

enlightening trip.  

 

We have been privileged over the years to visit four Presidential Libraries, (Kennedy, Nixon, Bush 

and Bush), The Bush library in Dallas is without a doubt the best planned and constructed. The 

various displays and use of technology make a visit truly entertaining and educational. The obvious 

careful thought put into the displays is immediately apparent, even down to a small children's li-

brary with a large selection of books a child could read to themselves or a parent could read to a 

child so both the parent and child could rest for a time. The use of current technology adds to the 

enjoyment of a visit to this facility. The only negative we could see was the parking lot was inade-

quate for the potential number of visitor vehicles. 

 

Thanks again for an enjoyable Sunday afternoon. 

John & Jacky Rodda 

We miss all of our friends in Texas. Our Best to all to have a blessed Thanksgiving and Christmas 

Norm and Margaret Kressman. 

 

Also Duane Medley our member representative and member of Gulf Coast sends his greetings to 

a safe and Blessed Holidays. 

 

Tim Coy our National Director sends his Christmas greetings also. 

 

Another is Terry and Sonny Graham wish to invite you to come visit them at their newly 

opened beauty and medical business. 

 

This Obituary was sent by our member Deaune Medley. Those that attended  the Gulf Coast Interre-

gional  meet you will remember that we went to Walter Virnou  Cars, tractors and a spread of  lots 

of collections at his place.  I sat on the tractor McCormick  #30.  Then I visited with Mr Virnou  

about his  health.  At the time he had lost his hair  too. He was a very interesting individual.  Glad to 

have met  and  toured his love of his life, his  tractors and cars.  

Rubye Mae Musser 

 

We the NTXCLC Board sends our Greetings to each of you to have a Blessed and Wonderful 

Christmas and A Happy New Year! Plus with the club uppermost in you mind in 2014. 

Rubye Mae Musser 
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Future Cadillacs 
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 Other Activities                           

 Can you believe it is almost the end of another wonderful year for the NTX Cadillac Club.  We have had some 

exciting and great times with our Caddies and friends.  Just reminisce a bit and think of  all the different activi-

ties we have had the pleasure of sharing,  plus some that were  of concern  during this year of 2013. 

Now we have to buckle up and begin a better, more exciting and productive club in 2014.  Let us forge for-

ward as we saw in one picture in the Oval office on our recent tour. This means that each member needs to 

volunteer to participate in at least one activity.  Then come share and participate  the rest  of the year.     Make 

suggestion to the board what you would like to  see or do this coming year.   This is your Club so tell the board 

your desires.  Remember this is our year to host the INTERREGIONAL Meet.   So we need your help soon. 

 Thanks to all that visited the Bush Library Museum for our November meet. It was a wonderful day weather 

wise.   Plus, the opportunity to enjoy the past years of George W.  Bush, our 43 President , in such  a well dis-

played  place  in our area. 

 

Next you will have the opportunity to give back to the community with our Toys for Tots Drive.  Then ready 

your party outfits for our spectacular Christmas Party. 

 

Bless all, 

Rubye 

 

 

Not much happening in November.  There were a few car shows, but not as much excitement as the summer.  Some 

of our members took in an auction of some really fine cars.  Leake Auction Company had over 600 cars, including 

17 fine Cadillacs on auction.  Ron Fishell had his almost-new 1987 Allante on the block.  It was the only Allante 

there.  He felt good about the bidding and the final price.   

 

                             President’s Message 
Rubye Hubbard Musser 

Cadillac Kids: Jim Hanson, Charie Bross, Bill Levy, Ron Fishell, and Robert Fis-

hell watch the fast pace excitement at the Leake Auction in Dalls. 
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Reminder, except for people who joined the club this year, dues are due at the end of 
December, please send your $20 in a check made out to NTXCLC, 

to the following address to stay a valid member of our club. 
 

Bill Haesslein 
5744 Caracas Dr 

N. Richland Hills, TX  76180 

 

December 14  TOYS for TOTS—OPEN YOUR TRUNK 10 to 3 at 

FRANK KENT CADILLAC 

812 Chapin Rd and I--30Fort Worth. West side of Ft Worth near 

820. This is our rewarding and community service event for the 

club. So gather up your gifts to fill your trunk with toys for the 

children to be presented on Christmas to make them happy during 

maybe some stressful times in their life. Plus it makes us feel good 

to and also see our fellow club members and cars just before the 

upcoming holidays. 

January 5  2014    Party for 2013.   COME enjoy the up coming events and 

festivities. 

September 20th 2014  Cruisin’ For The Cure, Ft. Worth. 
 

Rubye 

For members getting this newsletter by email or web –THANK YOU! 

There are 17 car clubs that manage the Pate Swap Meet each year.  If every member of the North Texas Region Cadillac & 

LaSalle club recruited just one new member each, we would be the biggest club in the swap meet.  Remember, the member 

count, beside meaning a more fun and interesting club, gets the club a bigger share of the Pate income. 

COMMERCIAL ADVERTISING PRICES  

FOR NTXCLC NEWSLETTER "The Standard Of The World" 
Your business will be advertising to car lovers and enthusiasts across the United States, Europe, Asia, and Australia. 

For one full year, 12 issues —  $50.00 – Business card size,    

$75.00 – 1/8 page,    $125.00 – Quarter page,     

$250.00 – Half page,    $500.00 – Full page.     

If you have a special request contact us for rates. Contact Rubye Musser (rubyemusser@yahoo.com) or Bill Levy 

(lifer@writeme.com) for an application or special request. 

Welcome New Members: 

 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT:  Bill Haesslein 

Activity Director 

web site: www.clcntx.com  



 

 

Our  new North Texas Re-

gion Cadillac & LaSalle per-

sonal magnetic name tags 

have been real popular.   

They are made of white 

plastic, so they should last a long time.  Either with 

your name only with the club logo, or, if you really 

want to tell people who you are, with your favorite 

picture of your favorite car, and optional –the year.  

The cost is $10.00 each. 
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President:  Rubye Musser 

 (817) 996-8066  rubyemusser@yahoo.com 
Vice President:  Jim Warren 
 fordcoupeman@hotmail.com 
Secretary:  Terry Graham  
 terry@abaxial.net 
Treasurer:  Neil Jefferson  
  neiljefferson@att.net 
Webmaster:  Minnie Bedrick 

 rudminbed@centurylink.net 
Membership:  Bill Haesslein 
 billhsln@airmail.net 
Activities and Sunshine:  Rubye Musser 
 rubyemusser@yahoo.com 
Newsletter & Distribution:   Bill Levy 
 (214) 563-1033    lifer@writeme.com 
Pate Director:  Neil Jefferson  neiljefferson@att.net 
 
Pate Director Assistant:  Bill Levy 
 
Historians:  Randoll and Joyce Reagan, John Foust 
 
Directors:  Minnie Bedrick, Ron Fishell, Jim Hanson 

2012 NTXCLC OFFICERS SUNSHINE REPORT:  Rubye Musser 

William  Hurley--rehab to obtain lower leg  prosthesis 

Al Giltleman    rehab for broken hip 

Gerry Terranova   awaiting test results 

Cecil Thompson   to start  therapy 

Bill Tucker -  recuperating 

Sandy Gamolus--progressing with radiation 

Helen Beers, Rudy Bedrick, Dave Eckberg 

Sam Mildred Kritzer, Geroge Nilan 

Buddie  Walton  be sure to call -- house bound--- very  limited 

vision 

R.  Dormois  one of our National directors 

Please call and remember all these members in  your prayers. 

It means a lot to be remembered and called,so  please take the  

time to do your part ,Remember you are VERY fortunate  to 

have your health.   

  

At this  time  I wish to say --Thank you,  Each and Everyone for 

all your thoughts , cards and kindness during my   cancer treat-

ment. I have completed my therapy regime and will be closely 

monitored. Thanks to each for your concern.   I know the Prayers 

and blessing helped tremendously!!!.  I am well.  Praise God. 

Sincerely, 

Rubye Mae Musser 

Bill Levy 

206 Turnberry Lane 

Coppell, TX 75019 

lifer@writeme.com 

CARS FOR SALE 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

‘1997 Eldorado ESC, 62k miles, VERY nice car. $4945. 

1998 Deville with 200k miles, lots of new parts including 45k on new 

engine. $1350.  Prices are 85 percent of Kelley book value. 

Nice cars with maint. records, manuals, etc. 

Richard and Karen 817-462-4270   (Nov) 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Classified Ads – for 3 months Members: free, and Non-members -$35 for 
three lines for three months.  No credit for early cancellation.   
For additional rates contact Rubye Musser at 817 996-8066   
rubyemusser@yahoo.com 

Name  Tags 

1966 Cadillac Parts : 

Pair front fenders with inner liners 

Headlight doors 

Center front bumper 

Left outer end 

Parts of air condition 

Lots chrome trim 

Foot rest 

Rear bumper guards 

Tilt steering wheel 

Head light doors 

Guard bars 

2 Set tail lights 

2 Set fender skirts 

2 - Horns 

1 Grill set 

Electric windshield motor 

Power brake buster set 

Complete motor with transmission and water pump 

2 - Complete distributor 

Set of air shocks, front and rear 

Many gas floats - 5 different kinds 

Original 1966 License plate 

 

Bill Coleman   281-456-9248  (Nov) 

Tony Yates lost his oldest brother, Lennis Yates, 88 years 

old, last week.  Lennis  was  a World War  II, Korean, and 

Viet Nam veteran.  He was in service 32 years.  He is sur-

vived by  5 children,  114 grandchildren,  and 24  great grand 

children.   He was buried in Oklahoma with full military 

honors.   

 

Now  Tony is the oldest male  of Yates family, along with two 

sisters and a younger brother. 

 

We offer our sympathy to the family. 
 

RUBYE MUSER and the NTXC Board 
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Goddess Shirt for all Cadillac & La-

Salle ladies. A beautiful heavy weight 

cotton available in 4 different colors 

for $25.00 +7.95 S&H (US). Available 

in adult sizes S,M,L,XL Make check 

payable to NTXCLC.  Send your or-

ders to:  

Rubye Musser 

3148 Waterside Dr. 

Arlington, TX 76012 

CARS FOR SALE 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

1947 Cadillac seven passenger limo. Four-owner car, entire history known. 67K miles on original motor.  Car is 100% complete.  
Automatic transmission, power windows, power front seat, radio with automatic antenna (in place but non-op at present), refin-
ished original wood trim, front and back clocks, turn signals,  underseat heater for rear compartment, two fold-out "jump seats," 
and more.  Has fresh paint, new chrome (on most parts), spectacular new interior, all newly rebuilt gauges, new brakes,  tires, 
fuel pump, optional side mirrors, auxiliary electric fuel pump, and much more.  Reliable and great running car.  Does 70mph with 
ease.  Needs a good home!  Hagerty on-line price guide lists at about $36K, St. Louis Car Museum has similar one on sale for 

$44K.  I have over $50K in this car.  Looking for $32,500.  (Dec) 

1939 LaSalle coupe.  Complete, original, reliable, beautiful.  This car is ready to tour.  Wonderful paint, immaculate upholstery, 
great tires, all gauges work, strong original engine and trans, keeps up with highway traffic easily.  Rebuilt carb, gas tank, brake 
lines, new freeze plugs and recently cleaned out water jackets, and much, much more.  Has auxiliary electric fuel pump, aftermarket road lights and seat belts. Have 

over $60k in this car.  $32,000.  (Dec) 

Dave Eckberg 940-262-3012 or dreck@prodigy.net for pictures and history of the cars. 



 

 

First Class Mail 

The Standard Of The World is published monthly and 
mailed First Class or emailed to all NTXCLC members on 
the current roster, member of the CLC, and selected oth-
ers. Copyright ©2013 North Texas Region Cadillac and 
LaSalle Club. Other CLC Regions may reprint articles with-
out permission as long as attribution is given. The dead-
line for submission is the 20th day of the month prior to 
issue date. ALL NTXCLC members are encouraged to 
submit articles, letters and photos to the Editor for publi-
cation. Cadillac and the Cadillac Wreath & Crest are regis-
tered trademarks of Cadillac and General Motors. 

STANDARD OF THE WORLD 

Bill Levy (lifer@writeme.com) 

Editor, North Texas Region CLC 

206 Turnberry Lane 

Coppell, TX 775019 

DRIVE, SHOW, CHROME, BUMPER BULLETS, TAIL FINS 

web site: www.clcntx.com  
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Awarded Best CLC  
Regional Newsletter  

2007-2008 

NTXCLC  

—————————————————————- 

*December   14th  ---  TOYS for TOTS-- FRANK 

KENT CADILLAC   820 CHAPIN RD  & I-30    

FILL YOUR CADDY TRUNKS----bring toys   and  EN-

JOY  a Free Hot Dog and Drink. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*January 5th 2014  Christmas Party for 2013. 

 

*September 20th 2014  Cruisin’ For The Cure, Ft. 

Worth. 

December 7th– January 4th - Cars and Coffee,  8am – Noon.  
Get there NLT 7:15 for a reserved spot on Cadillac Row as the 
big lot fills up fast after 6:45 am.  Last month it was so popular 
the gates were closed to new traffic at 7:15 am.  So get there 
early.6800 Dallas Parkway, Plano TX 75024  Email 
lifer@writeme.com if you have any questions. 

NOTE: The C&C people would like you to bring a new toy 

or $10.00 to the December show—Toys For Tots. 

COMING UP: 
 
July 8—12, 2014 Cadillac & LaSalle Club Grand National, 
Lake George, New York. 
 
Sept 23-27 2014 National Driving Tour  Kokomo, Ind to Hick-
ory Corners, MI.  Gilmore event. 
 
June 24-27 2015 Cadillac & LaSalle Club Grand National, 
Milwaukee, WI. 
 
Aug 11-15 2015 National Driving Tour Motor City Region. 

Send any corrections, complaints, compliments, discussions,  and/or additions to: 
Bill (Lifer) Levy       lifer@writeme.com    214 563-1033 

 

 

 

 

First Class Postage 

Here 

Awarded  Old Cars Weekly 
Golden Quill 2012 

Awarded  CLC  Web Site Of 
Merit Award 2013 



 
 

 

 

 
RESERVATION  FORM 

2014  Christmas Party 
North Texas Region Cadillac  & LaSalle Club 

 
 

SUNDAY  January 5, 2014 
Doubletree --    8220 Esters Blvd. At Highway 114, Irving, TX 75063 

Time: 3:00 to 8:00 PM 

Food, Friendship, Fun, Door Prizes 

 

 
 
MEMBERS NAME  & SPOUSE _________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS __________________________________________________________________ 
  
Phone _______________  E-mail _______________________________________________ 
 
Member                                                                                               $24.00 ___ 
(PATE Worker = Free) 
Spouse                                                                                                $24.00 ___ 
(PATE Worker = Free) 
Children under  age 6 - each                                                               $10.50 ___ 
 
Non-member Guests - each                                                                $28.00____    
 
Fish Dinner      Additional, each                                                           $ 6.00____ 
  
Total Due-                                                                                            $ ________ 
 
PLEASE complete form and make check payable to: NTXRCLC- -------Thank You   
Mail to: Bill Haesslein 5744 Caracas Dr, N. Richland Hills, TX 76180 

             After 5  Attire, Please. 
Denote how many - 

Choice of: Marinated Sliced Sirloin,  ______         

Sautéed Chicken Breast with artichoke, mushroom, white wine, lemon butter, fingerling potatoes_________ 
Fish Dinner (tba)_________ 

 

No later than December 30th, 2013.  NO WALK IN' S ACCEPTED 
 

 

Please respond early 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                    
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                     TO: 

                                                                    Bill Haesslein  
                                      5744 Caracas  Dr 
                                      North Richland Hills, TX 76180  
 
 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ fold _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

First Class Mail 

 

 

 

First Class Postage 

Here 

8220 Esters Blvd. At Highway 114, Irving, TX 75063 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

If you are new member in the year 2013, please disregard this invoice.   

All other North Texas Region Cadillac & La-

Salle Club members dues are due at the end of 

December, 2013.  Please send your $20 in a 

check made out to NTXCLC, to the following ad-

dress to stay a valid member of our club. 
 

Bill Haesslein 

5744 Caracas Dr 

N. Richland Hills, TX  76180 

INVOICE 



 TO: 

Bill Haesslein  
       5744 Caracas  Dr 

                             North Richland Hills, TX 76180  

First Class Mail 

 

 

 

First Class Postage 

Here 


